
REQUEST FOR SCOPING OPINION FOR PROPOSED SECTION 36 APPLICATION 
FOR INVERCHAOLAIN WIND FARM 

On 10/12/2024, E Power Ltd (the Applicant) submitted a request for a scoping opinion from 
the Scottish Ministers for the proposed section 36 application for the Inverchaolain Wind 
Farm. The proposed development is for The Proposed Development is anticipated to 
comprise up to 13 turbines with a tip height of up to 200m and associated ancillary 
infrastructure including a battery energy storage system (BESS) located in the planning 
authority area of Argyll and Bute Council, in line with regulation 12 of The Electricity Works 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) (Scotland) Regulations 2017 

The scoping report and supporting information can be viewed at the Scottish Government’s 
Energy Consents Unit website www.energyconsents.scot  by: 

- clicking on Search tab; then, 

- clicking on Simple Search tab; then, 

- typing Inverchaolain Wind Farm into Search by Project Name box then clicking on Go; 

- then clicking on ECU00006012 and then click on Documents tab. 

  

Kilmun Community Council will be submitting a scoping report in Due course when we have 
had time to consult the community  

 

https://www.energyconsents.scot/

